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September Meeting

When:  September 20, 2011

Where:  Wilson Middle School, 232 Hornet Rd. Fishersville

Time:      6:00 PM Social Hour

         6:30 PM:  Strategic Action Plan/Committees

Hostess Committee:

Kim Norman – Chairperson

Susan Doughty

Barbara Sheffield

Christi Almarode

Margaret Stables
President’s Corner
     Louisville, Kentucky will never be the same after hosting over 500 DKG women.  Seven members from Kappa Chapter rode or flew to the Bluegrass State for the 2011 Southeast Regional Conference.  The delegation included Lynne Carson, Shirley Crawford, Susan Doughty, Scarlett Kiser, Bea Morris, Liz Nicholson and Anne Perdue.    Entertaining, informative and inspirational sum up the three keynote speakers during the week.  First, old fashioned humor could characterize Gary Youngblood’s presentation and who will forget the catch phrase “something good is going to happen to you today.”   Secondly, Jodee Blanco spoke about her own bullied childhood and how we as educators can handle the issue of bullying more effectively.  Finally, Tori McClure described in great detail her attempts to row solo across the Atlantic Ocean.  If great speakers weren’t enough, there were valuable workshops, time for sightseeing and of course delicious food.  I am still raving about the Derby Pie and the Hot Brown.  And I have checked Churchill Downs off my bucket list.  Conference participants responded to the urgency of enhancing the Emergency Fund with donations totaling $10,581 during the Hat and Glove Luncheon. 

     More recently, the Executive Board met at Rowe’s in August to plan for the upcoming year.  Committees have been busy over the summer planning programs, budgeting, etc.   Two goals I have for the chapter this year that were inspired by my attendance at the SER Conference are to design a strategic action plan and create a chapter webpage.

Meeting News and Updates

We have some exciting programs in the works for this year.  The details for the October meeting are here and then a basic overview of the rest of the year’s meetings is included.  It is not too late to sign up for a responsibility (hostess, introduce program) at various meetings.  The signup sheet will be available at the September meeting.  Thanks in advance for your involvement this year.
· Tuesday, October 11-SVGS

Social:  6:00; Business Meeting:  6:30; Wear casual   clothes

Program:  “Use It or Lose It” with Dian Bennick

Hostesses:  Patty Campbell, Chair


        Nancy Andes


        Vrla Leach

 *We need two more volunteers for October hostesses.

· Tuesday, November 15-Third Presbyterian, Dinner-6:00 pm

*Vote on new members

Program:  Ndakuvara + Schools for Africa 

· Saturday, February 11, 2012-A Charming Luncheon-Third Presbyterian (Snow Date-Feb. 18) Wear your hat, gloves, and a charm bracelet.

Noon:  Initiation; 12:30 pm lunch

Program: My Mother’s Charms-Susan Doughty 

· Tuesday, March 20-SVGS

Purposes:   To unite women educators of the world in a genuine spiritual fellowship.

Social Hour-6:00 pm; Business Meeting-6:30 pm

Program:  Kappa’s Favorite Things-Grant-In-Aid (Downs-Ryerson Grant) Gift Boxes for 

     Auction

· Tuesday, May 8-Third Presbyterian,  Dinner 6:00

Program:  Thoroughly Modern Eleanor-Linda Petzke and Susan Doughty

*Downs-Ryerson Grant-In-Aid recipient recognized

· Tuesday, September 18-SVGS

Social-6:00; Business/Committee Meetings-6:30 pm

Kappa Callers

The program committee is continuing the use of contacting groups to keep members informed. The group captain is responsible for calling or emailing her group members before each meeting reminding them of meetings and other information.

For dinner meetings, the group captain is to contact all group members and take reservations. She will then contact the vice president, Anne Perdue, and give her the names of those attending. This should be done one week in advance of the meeting so an accurate count can be given to the church ladies. All members are asked to pay the hostess at the door rather than mail checks. If you make a reservation, you are expected to pay even if you cannot attend.  Checks can be mailed to Bobbi Poats in that situation.  

Group 1
Faith Ballew, Group Captain
    


Ellen Abernethy


Donna Houff


Joy Houff (reserve)

              
Erika Kancler


Koressa Malcolm


Sandy Proctor

              
Lee Ann Whitesell     

Group 2 
Kathy Morzark, Group Captain
    


Linda Hickey


Roxie Megginson


Marilyn Long


Sue Morley

              
Carole Shriver  

Shirley Allen          

Group 3 
Kelly Thrower, Group Captain


Christi Almarode


 Elaine Almarode

               
Susan Doughty


 Dee Hoy

Ann Gregory


Kim Norman 

Group 4 
Anne Perdue, Group Captain


Cindy Jarvis


 Vrla Leach     
  


 Ronda Reames 

              
Cindy Schroer 

              
Barbara Sheffield

Margaret Stables

 Bev Wise

Group 5  
Liz Nicholson, Group Captain


Betty Bennett

                Linda Cauley


Ginny Coffey 
     


Jean Liggett

                Roxie O’Brien


Karen O’Brien (reserve)


 Jean Smith

Group 6
Shirley Crawford, Group Captain

               
Judy Baylor 


Peggy Beck

               
Lynne Carson

               
Kathy Martin  


Emily Morgan (reserve)

               
Linda Petzke

Group 7 
Angie Clymore, Group Captain


Cindy Bolin 

                
Cindy Cox


Scarlett Kiser

                
Becky Park


Bobbi Poats


Kay Quick

 Group 8 
Bea Morris, Group Captain


Nancy Andes

                Patty Campbell 

                Martha Chew

                Diann Snyder

                Martha Hamrick (reserve)

                LuDean Withers (reserve)
Treasurers Report
Dues this year are the same as last year.  For active members the cost is $85 and for reserve members its $35.  Of this amount $59 ($26) goes to IOTA. You can give me a check or cash at the meeting or bluebag it to me at BMMS, or slow mail it to me at 605 Pelham Drive, Waynesboro VA 22980. Dues need to be paid at the end of October.
Membership

Please let Bev Wise know if we didn’t list your birthday in the newsletter last year. We want to continue to recognize the birthdays in each of the newsletters.  According to what we have we do not have any September birthdays.  Also, attached you will find the new member application. The application need to be submitted by the October meeting.  We will be voting on them during the November meeting.
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THE

DELTA - -
karrA|  Recommendation for Membership

- ||GAMMA
SOCIETY
INTERNATIONAL

FOR KEY WOMEN
EDUCATORS

Instructions:

Please complete and return this form to the appropriate level Membership Committee. For information about
qualifications for membership in The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International, refer to sections on mem-
bership in the Constitution and the International Standing Rules.

Type of membership:
(check one) Chapter Active Chapter Honorary State Honorary International Honorary

Name of person recommended:

(Title) (First) (Middle) {Last)

(Street, Route, P.O. Box)

(City) (State and Country) (Z1P/Postal Code)

( ) L )

(E-Mail Address) (Telephone Number) (FAX Number)

Current position title:

Employer: Total years as professional educator:

Highest educational degree granted: Year: Field:

Professional accomplishments: Include items such as professional development presentations, campus or departmental leadership
roles, published materials, offices in other organizations honors and/or awards. (A brief professional résumé may be attached to this
application.) =

Community activities:

Endorsed by one or more members:

Signature Chapter State Date
Required
Optional
Optional
Form 11
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